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MEMORANDUM FOR: Guy A. Arlotto, Director
Division of Engineering Technology
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM: Richard L. Bangart, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS - REGULATION AMENDMENTS REGARDING
BANKRUPTCY CASES

The Regional Administrator has requested that I coordinate Region IV's
response to your memorandum dated February 6, 1986, on the above subject.
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Region IV concurs with the proposal and has no comments regarding the pack-
age. Mr. Frank Cardile of your office was so notified on February 25, 1986.
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